
WEEKLY BULLETIN 6 ​Info for St Nic’s Parents & Carers      9​th October     
2020  
 
 

‘Every good and perfect gift comes from above, coming down from the Father.’  
James 1:17 

 

 
1. COMMUNICATION 

• Website: ​please check the website for answers to any queries before contacting the office. 
• Emails: ​use ​office@stnm.org.uk​ to contact the school with queries. 
• School Office: parents and carers should ​not enter the foyer unless they have a pre-arranged appointment.                               

Please refer to the school website for information or email / phone if you have any queries 01273 454470. 
• Calendar​: term dates, upcoming events etc. This can be filtered by year group to help you find dates relevant to                                       

you. Follow the link for instructions on how to ​use ​or ​subscribe ​to the calendar. 
• Letters / Emails sent home this week​:​ ​Click on the link to see past letters: 

http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56 
 

2. INFORMATION ABOUT UPCOMING EVENTS 
● Friday 15​th​ October – deadline for return of Influenza Nasal Spray Vaccination forms 
● Parent Consultations: ​we will be sending out information next week about the Autumn Term parent                             

consultations which will be taking place in the two weeks after half term. We are sure you will understand, we                                       
are unable to conduct traditional face to face conversation in school at this time and the consultations will be in                                       
the form of a telephone conversation.  ​Mr Lincoln  

 
3. WORSHIP & ETHOS 

● Awesome Assemblies: ​This week’s assembly is ​Fruits of the Spirit: #4 Pear Patience ​please click on the link:                                   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZH-aqdO_Gfo&safe=true  

● Harvest: A big thank you for your monetary donations today. We will let you                           
know next week how much we have raised – the money raised will be split                             
between ​Off the Fence​ and ​Turning Tides​ (both wonderful local charities).  

 
4. TEA TOWELS: the PTA will be selling year group tea towels that the children                           

have designed with their own self-portraits. These make really lovely keepsakes and                       
gifts for Christmas. If you wish to order any, please visit                     
www.pta-events.co.uk/stnicspta and log in or create an account. Tea towels are £4                       
each, two for £7 or three for £10. The deadline for ordering is Friday 6​th                             
November. 

 
5. NEW PARENT GOVERNOR: ​we are delighted to announce that Mrs Kate                     

Kanga has been elected as our new parent governor. Kate has daughters in Y1 and                             
Y3 and believes that every child should have an equal opportunity to achieve the very                             
best education possible, in a safe environment and to have the ability to fulfil lifelong                             
aspirations.  We hope Kate enjoys her time on the governing body! 

 
6. ADMISSIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2021: ​the application process for children who will be starting primary school                             

in September 2021 opens on Monday 5​th October. Parents/Carers must apply online at                         
www.westsussex.gov.uk/admissions by 15​th January 2021. If you are applying for a place at St Nicolas & St Mary                                   
school you must also complete the Supplementary Information form and Church Form (if relevant) which can be                                 
found on our website: ​Admissions Information for September 2021  
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7. ABSENCE FROM SCHOOL – Studbugs reminder: if you haven’t already registered, please follow the link                             
below to start using the free absence-reporting app called Studybugs to report your child’s absence from school:                                 
www.studybugs.com​ (Ctrl and click to follow the link).  Thank you. 

 

8. Diversity and Equality within the curriculum: ​following the BLM agenda, we are currently trialling some new                               
materials within our curriculum to promote diversity and equality. These include some anti-racist RE lessons created                               
by RE expert Lat Baylock, in Year 3 and 4 and some history/PSHE lessons from the Black Curriculum across KS2. We                                         
are also doing some special assemblies during the week before half term on important figures from Black British                                   
culture and history as part of Black History Month. During our up-coming inset we will be looking to see how we                                         
can develop the teaching of diversity in other curriculum areas. 

 

9. SECONDARY SCHOOL VIRTUAL OPEN DAYS 
● Cardinal Newman Catholic School: ​https://www.cncs.co.uk/information/virtual-open-day/ 
● Davison CE High School for Girls:​ ​https://www.davison.w-sussex.sch.uk/  
● St Andrew’s CE High School: ​https://youtu.be/M2SudyY7i8I  

 

10. VEG POWER – EAT THEM TO DEFEAT THEM CAMPAIGN: ​you may have seen in local supermarkets, on                                 
ITV, Channel 4 or SKY the Veg Power-Eat Them to Defeat Them Campaign! Chartwells is a huge part of it this year                                           
and there are some exciting, free things to keep an eye out for: 
● Activity Book: A free activity book with recipes, puzzles and fun Food Facts will be available in selected                                   

supermarkets. Here’s the downloadable version: https://eatthemtodefeatthem.com/  
● Cook along videos: Chartwells very own Chef Andrew will be in The Super Yummy Kitchen to inspire children                                   

and teach families some deliciously fun recipes. There is one for each of the 6 veg and are live on Youtube: 
● Peas: ​https://youtu.be/VNHR2Oto_k4  
● Sweetcorn: ​https://youtu.be/zXJboKXEleM   
● Tomatoes: ​https://youtu.be/ufVsLMLA9Do  
● Broccoli: ​https://youtu.be/RvRnatkY1uA  
● Peppers: ​https://youtu.be/5XjD_s7N4xo 
● Carrots: ​https://youtu.be/m83SmSriF5w   

● RECIPES:​ Recipe cards will be on social media. Find us by clicking on the link! Facebook / Twitter / Instagram. 
 

11. HEALTH & SAFETY 
● Packed Lunches: ​we have noticed that some children have had chocolate items in their packed lunches. Could                                 

you please remember that the following items are ​NOT​ allowed: 
❖ Sweets and chocolate; 
❖ Foods containing nuts or nut products; 
❖ Glass bottles or jars; 
❖ Fizzy drinks; or 
❖ hot drinks/soup in a flask. 

● Influenza Nasal Spray Vaccination – Tuesday 8​th​ December:  
❖ Consent forms for your child to have the nasal spray in school have been sent home this week. 
❖ Please complete & return the form to confirm whether you ​do or do not wish your child to have the                                       

vaccination.  
❖ Please return forms by ​Friday 15​th​ October 2020. 
❖ If you have received a barcoded letter at home from the NHS; we do not need this in school for your child                                           

to have their vaccination. 
 

12. HEALTH & SAFETY – CORONAVIRUS 
● Getting tested: ​to book an appointment or order a home kit please go to                           

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test​ ​or call the NHS on 119 if you have problems using the internet. 
● Be vigilant and careful: ​it is everyone’s responsibility to be aware of government guidance and to keep                                 

up-to-date with changes. We are relying on parents, carers and staff to be vigilant and careful. Please check the                                     
government website for information and updates ​https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  
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● Self-isolating and Home Learning: if your household is self-isolating and your child is absent from school,                               
home learning materials can be found on the class pages on the website.  

 

 



 

 
   

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
   

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 
   

 



 

 



 
 
 

Neither the Governors nor West Sussex County Council support or recommend the advice, products or services offered nor the organisations offering 
them.  Individuals should satisfy themselves on the suitability of any of the advice, products or services and on the nature and standing of these 
organisations (or any mentioned in this bulletin or any other publication). 

 

 


